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We are finally in our new permanent location - same building, different room. Our
space is bright and warm. There is an adjacent large sitting room where we will hold
our business meetings. A big thank you to all the patience and help extended to us
during this transition.

We have supported several public outreach events and continue to explore other
opportunities. District 21 was invited to participate in a day event organized by the
mother of a local teen who died from drug and alcohol use. Our local Alateen group
helped man the table and spoke freely of the struggles children face living with an
alcoholic parent.

We continue to meet bi-monthly. Attendance is up and all positions except alternate
chair are filled.

Respectfully Submitted,

Kathi Dutton



